
I have worked and lived in Enfield for over 30 years. I have seen many changes some of them great some of 
them very poor but this latest idea of turning the town centre into a warren of housing is the last straw. There is a 
multitude of evidence that high rise in density does not work it provides poor accommodation increased crime 
and social disturbance. It is not not not suitable for Enfield town. Do not put this forward as a support for 
government housing requirements it is not an appropriate place.  Newtowns are the answer for the number of 
properties required not overcrowding existing towns.  There are plenty of good examples around. Simply follow 
the examples!!
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